
 

 

Our beloved and dear brother, Takeru Kamiyama ascended to the spirit world 
 
December 12, 2016 
 
Seonghwa announcement 
 
Our beloved and dear brother, President Takeru Kamiyama (Second President of the HSA-UWC-Japan), 
who attended True Parents and worked for God’s Will and Providence during his whole life, ascended to 
the spirit world on December 12, 2016 at 12:55PM. Let us pray for President Kamiyama, who ended his 
life in the physical world and is returning to the bosom of God, the eternal and original homeland. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Seonghwa Committee 
 
Following is the information about the Seonghwa Service: 

 
- Visitation 
 
Date & Time: 10 AM – 10 PM on December 14 and 10 AM – 5 PM on December 15 
 
Venue: Edwards-Dowdle Funeral Home 
 
Address: 64 Ashford Ave. Dobbs Ferry, NY 10522. Tel: 914-693-3330 
 
- Commemorative prayer service 
 
Date & Time: 7 PM, December 15, 2016 
 
Venue: Edwards-Dowdle Funeral Home 
 
- Seonghwa Ceremony 
 
Date & Time: 10 AM, December 16, 2016 
 
Venue: Edwards-Dowdle Funeral Home 
 
- Wonjeon Ceremony 
 
Date & Time: December 16, 2016 (after the Seonghwa Ceremony) 
 
Venue: Sleepy Hollow Cemetery 
 
Address: 540 North Broadway, Sleepy Hollow, NY 10591. Tel: 914-631-0081 
 
Contact information for Seonghwa Committee: 917-232-1812 
 
Flowers can be sent to Edwards-Dowdle Funeral Home (*note: No lilies, please.) or contact “Whispering 
Pines of Chappaqua (flower shop serving this Seonghwa)” at 914-238-5661.  


